
Dear parents/ guardians, 
This last fortnight was very exciting for students and staff. I am proud of how teachers are working hard to modify 
activities, rather than cancelling them, so that students do not missing out on events due to COVID-19 restrictions. 
 

COVID-19 Update 
The school continues to implement various additional measures to prevent COVID-19 infection. Extra cleaning 
throughout the day, including cleaning of playground equipment after each break, continues with a focus on high 
touch areas. Students regularly sanitise their hands and are asked to wash hands before eating and when returning 
from breaks. I would like to thank our families for their part in ensuring the safety of our students. It is pleasing to see 
parents keeping children at home when they are sick and calling the school if they are unsure whether to send them to 
school. Thank you also to parents who let the school know when anyone in the family home are tested for COVID-19. 
 

Scripture 
After consultation with all scripture group organisers, it was decided that scripture be postponed until Term 4. Many 
of the scripture teams have reduce numbers of volunteers due to COVID-19 concerns, which is understandable as 
many of the volunteers are elderly. This has made it difficult to cover classes. If you have any concerns about this, 
please contact me through the school office. 
 

Education Week 
Last week, Smithfield PS celebrated Education Week. Classes participated in a variety of activities to acknowledge 
this year’s theme of ‘learning together.’ Mrs Cordero and her team ensured parents were still able to be a part of Edu-
cation Week despite not being able to come onsite. Parents enjoyed the art display along the school fences and an in-
sight into activities via Seesaw. Photos will also be posted on the school website this week, highlighting the various 
Education Week activities students participated in. Thank you to Mrs Cordero, the Education Week team, teachers 
and students for making Education Week memorable. 
 

Athletics Carnival 
This year’s Athletics carnival was amazing! It was wonderful to see students having fun and trying their very best. 
There were so many smiles and displays of comradery between students, encouraging and cheering each other on. 
Thank you to the Athletics committee, led by Miss Moore, for making the event possible. It really was a well organ-
ised, high spirited, competitive and exciting day for all. Thank you also to the volunteers who gave up their time to 
help and the P&C for manning the canteen on the day. 
 

Reports 
Semester 1 reports were sent home on Monday These reports are a modified version of our regular reports due to the 
interruptions to face-to-face learning in Term 2. Please take time to read the report with your child/ren and praise 
them for their effort. 
 

 

Bronze Awards 
Elliot  KMP 
Christina KMP 
Aurelia  KC 
Justin Ramos KC 
Ashor  KC 
Ronaldo  KC 
Holly  KN 
Manuel  KN 
Mandi  KS 
Onila  KS 
Aleesa  KS 
Nomas  KS 
Eva  KS 
Adam  KS 
Kristine KS 
Ruby  1L 
Hanna  1A 
Vincent 1A 
Reeleen  x 2 1A 
Emaan  1A 
Layla  1D 
Jonah  1D 
Audrey 1D 
Ali  2M 
Ethan 2M 
Adam 2W 
Ashur  2W 
Michelle x 3 2W 
Kirem  2W 
Preston 2S 
Aurelien 2S 
Chloe  2W 
Myonita  3/4SB 
Tiana  3/4M 
Ashleigh  3/4M 
Ryan  3/4M 
Jainaba  3/4M 
Zain  3/4K 
Oleevya  3/4K 
Lendro  3/4K 
Veronica  3/4K 
Trisha  3/4K 
Alexis 3/4K 
Tiana 3/4M 
Ashleigh 3/4M 
Ryan 3/4M 
Jainaba 3/4M 
Alexander 3/4M 
Lucas  3/4A 
Gabriel x 3 3/4A 
Hayley x 2 3/4A 
Jeremy 3/4A 
Junior 3/4A 
Sofia x 4 3/4A 
Emma  x 2 3/4A 
Zainab x 2 3/4A 
Ayah x 2 3/4A 
Lelepi 3/4A 
Recardo 3/4A 
Ray 3/4C 
Haider 3/4C 
Allysha 3/4C 
Yasin  x 2 3/4C 
Kaeli  3/4C 
Eric 3/4C 
Andro 3/4C 

 

 

 

Bronze Awards 

Dominic 3/4C 

Martin 4/6T 

Ayrton  4/6T 

Houston 3/4M 

Seyhan 3/4M 

Danni  K/4H 

Bianca K/4H 

Mary K/4H 

Caruson K4/H 

Yousif  K/2M 

Ludmila K/2M 

Liesa  K/2M 

Marko 2/3B 

Oshana 2/3B 

Saif 5/6B 

Gabriel  5/6B 

Sione 5/6V 

Hussain 5/6V 

Eman 5/6V 

Devansh 5/6V 

Summag 5/6V 

Nineveh 5/6V 

Andrean 5/6V 

Tamara 5/6K 

Jamie 5/6K 

Rose 5/6K 

Abbas  5/6K 

Abbas 5/6K 

Naba 5/6K 

Sukanya 5/6KM 

Bronze Awards 

Herman 5/6M 
Kelsie 5/6M 
Charbel 5/6N 
Rameel 5/6N 
Natanya 5/6N 
Solin 5/6N 
Mirna  5/6N 
Fadi 5/6N 
Matheus 5/6N 
Lana 5/6N 
Rhaf 5/6N 
Hao 5/6A 
Silver Awards 
Layla 1D 
Preston 2S 
Aurelien 2S 
Chloe 2W 
Ashleigh 3/4M 
Ezella 3/4M 
Kelepi 3/4A 
Malissa x 2 3/4K 
Chareen 4/6T 
Kevin 4/6T 
Christiano 3/4M 
Lawrence 3/4M 
Sienna 5/6K 
Sukanya  5/6M 
Gold Awards 
Ezella 3/4M 

 



SCHOOL DATES TO REMEMBER  

Parent Teacher Interviews 12th and 13th August 

Pyjama Day Fund Raiser 19th August 

 

 

Athletic Carnival 2020 
   
 

Please support the Year Six students of Smithfield Public School by purchasing a showbag for 
$6.00. All students have  until Wednesday the 26th of August to pay. 
 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Parent/Teacher interviews will be conducted this Wednesday and Thursday 12 and 13 August via Zoom. 
If you have not already done so, please use the below link to make an appointment with your child’s 
teachers: 
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/login?z=xVCy9Z 
Booking Code: vtcky 
Please note, parents are to attend the Zoom meetings from home using a personal device as we are unable 
to allow parents onsite at school. 
 

Have a wonderful fortnight! 
Regards 
Jodi Harris 
Relieving Principal 

Education Week 2020 
   
 

 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/login?z=xVCy9Z

